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« MOOSE MIXED BOWLING: Continued from pg. 7 ... $4.74.
Hi triple with hdcp. = Mary Paul Jean; Mens Cathy Farrell and Heidi Bell earned $4.03
Hi triple with hdcp. - Frank Rown; Most improv-| from the sale of Popcorn, Kool-Aid and Mother's
ed Player - Toots Jacques (ladies); Most improv| - (left on the kitchen counter - to cool) -
-ed man’ - Don Kettle; Lowgst lady - Vicky cookies. 7
Kostiuk; Lowest man - Blll'Pldluzny, Hidden 'The Board of Governors also, gratefully %
Scores - Bill Kirkpatrick, Ywonne Vienneau, acknowledges the. following contributions =
Chris Dunham and Jim Kraehling. | Payroll deductions $87.50 :

A dance followed with music supplied by In. Memoriam $153.00 | £
"Sound Investmentf._ > The total actual cash in the building fund

The executive for 1977-78 1s a follows: as. of May 27; 1977 18 5285,;243 .55.. #
President - Wally Cameron; Vice President - Public ‘Relations
Judy Cameron; Secretary - Sybil Wenzloff, Trea-| McCausland Hospital.
surer - Bill Kurylo; Statician = Shirley Opas R RS S T S O T s e T |
and Chairman - Marg Santerre. | : " LADIES GOLF NEWS {

Every Tuesday, weather permitting, Ladies
- Twilight at 6 p.m. Members who intend to play
but may be late call ahead to get your name on
a later fllght

HBAIALIID) | mae = = s

THE AUXILIARY TO THE McCAUSLAND HOSPITAL: and Marg Phillips; Runners-Up - Julie-Rattray
Again Supports Hospital Building Fund: and Helen Farrell; High Gross - Ida Romanuk and

It is with much appreciation we, once more, Leslie Samp.

thank the Auxiliary to the McCausland Hospital A reminder that the first pin round - 18
for their support to the Building Fund. On holes - will be played on Monday, June 6th.

May 27th, we received a cheque for $3,000.00 Tee'ﬁff time 5:45 p.m.
"(three thousand). This money was raised

\

¥

through the Annual Hospital Ball, held this JOSUS :

vear in Terrace Bay - May 7th. Auxiliary mem- HeFman Josus, age 52, passed away on May

bers who were respénsible for the dance as 29th'1n To?onto General Hospital. Funeral 5
they gave, to the lucky ones who,were able to services will be held on Thursday, June Sth

get tickets, a very memoragble evening. From in the Terrace Bay Community Church. b

start to finish the dance was "Perfect".
At this point the Board of Directors wish
to thank Jack Stokes for his direct involvement
1n the building program. Jack, as have many
others, has contributed generously to the fund,
but he has, in addition, given of himself and
his time. Jack attended meetings with the hosp
-ital's Development Committee when they met
with "the Ministry" at Queen's Park and also
spent much precious time on the telephone on
. our behalf. As a result we now have a committ- Featuring —
ment from the Ministry of Health to finance Chevrolets P S 0 '
over 80% of the cost of the new hospital. £y -— " — SEITERT el
Our "Pat-on-the-Back" for the beginning of
June goes to three groups this time - to Russ
Macadam, Denny Neylon, and Alex Furyk (of
Schreiber) who, once again, combed the back-
fields and ditches while out walking and col-
lected empty beer bottles which, when turned
in, totaled $100.00 for the building fund.
Now, that's what we call "Participaction.” Rent'a'caf

- Two groups of young entrepreneurs get "a S P A D 0 N I B H 0 s d |_ T D :

pat" for their contribution to the building

fund - Brigitta Samp, Kim Bryson, Tamara Trach, SCHHEIBER en TERRACE BAY k.
Krista Ditchfield and Tanya Evoy had a sale CA I.L I.ARRY AT 824 2304

of Kool=-Aid and Comic Books. This group earned

F




